@Gekda

To: WDS Parents

From: Beth Hewitt &Ohoo\

Re: Developmental Screenings

| want to make you aware that we offer two kinds of age-appropriate
developmental screenings at WDS in late September-early October:
speech/language screening and occupational screening (assesses motor coordination,
sensory process, self-care skills and more). See the attached materials for more details.
These screenings take place on our campus and will be scheduled during your
child’s school day. This is an easy way to gain more information about how you
child is developing. These developmental screenings are also a helpful tool to
know how to support children in a structured learning environment.

In case you wonder, the children do not feel like they are being singled out for
screening. They typically love going to “play games” with the therapists (who are
great with young children) and delight in the sticker they get when they are finished.

Reach out to your child’s teacher or to me (bhewitt@fpco.orq) if you have additional

questions.
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